
 

NYLT Attendance / Reimbursement Policy - 2020 
 

National Youth Leadership Training (NYLT) is a premier training opportunity for the Boy 

Scouts.   

• All scouts attending NYLT are required to staff Troop 49 ILST training the following 

year. 

• Scouts seeking to attend an out of Council NYLT course must have Scoutmaster approval 

prior to registration. 

BSA requires in order to attend a NYLT course, a youth must have the following qualifications 

by the beginning of the course: 

• Must be a registered member of a Scouting unit. 

• Must have a current BSA Health and Medical Record form parts A, B, and C. 

• Per 2020 NYLT Syllabus:  “All participants must be 14 years old or 13 and have 

completed 8th grade; there cannot be any exceptions”. 

• They must have completed Introduction to Leadership Skills for Troops (ILST). 

• Boys registered in Scouts BSA must be First Class rank or above before attending NYLT. 

• Have a unit leader recommendation. 

The course fee shall be equally shared by Troop 49, The Valentine Fund and the scout attending, 

equal (1/3) thirds.  This payment will only cover the course fee. Funding is for up to a maximum 

of four (4) scouts in a single year.  Course fee shall be updated every year. 

 

Post course requirement is that within (1) one month after the scout returns from NYLT a letter 

thanking Mrs. Valentine must be written. This letter will be first sent to the Charter Org Rep. for 

approval of content then the scout will mail, or hand deliver the thank you letter to Mrs. Janet 

Valentine.  Delivery by email to Mrs. Valentine is not allowed. 


